
   
 

DAILY BULLETIN - Tuesday 28th January 2020                              Duty Head- P Cifelli 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:  
 
  S2 Assembly 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6 Sports Personality of the Year 2020:   Are you ready for the best night in the Boroughmuir 

Calendar? Pumping Tunes! Awesome Videos! Amazing Talent! Sports Personality of the Year 
2020 is happening on Wednesday 18th March. All pupils are invited to come along! This event 
will celebrate the success of all our Sports Clubs, whilst also recognising individual 
achievements of Boroughmuir HS pupils.  If you want to be included in this event we need 
your information. 
If you are competing in a sport at district/regional or National (Scotland or GB) we want to 
hear from you. All parent/carers have been sent a link through parent pay to input your details 
in the system. Alternatively, please come along to the PE department to give us the 
information.        Mr Collard 

 
              
S1-6 Book Amnesty:   There are over 200 books that need to be returned to the library. This is 

your chance! Books can be handed in to me or the book return box. No questions asked. 
             Ms Aleksandrowicz 
 
S1-6 Girls Football:   There will be a meeting at morning break on Thursday to discuss training 

options for the rest of this term.  This meeting is for all girls who would like to play football in 
school, and so please come to the meeting and give us your views  Mr Segall 

 
S1-6 Pupil Council:  Is on today at Lunch time, please be on time, bring your lunch. Attendance is 

mandatory.                                               Mr Das 
 
 
S1-6 Running Club:   We are re-launching the Running Club after a few cancellations, sorry to our 

regular runners but ‘stuff’ got in the way! We have a student volunteer this term who is an 
excellent runner and with the afternoons getting longer we will be able to get back to some 
nice long runs! 
So please come back and we promise to be better. Anyone who has not been before we’d be 
delighted to see you, meet at 15:40 in room 3.13 EVERY Tuesday.   Running Club 

 
S1-6 Girls Senior Football:   There will be a meeting at morning break on Thursday to discuss 

training options for the rest of this term.  This meeting is for all girls who would like to play 
football in school, and so please come to the meeting and give us your views        Mr Segall 

 
S1-6 Jazz Band:   Jazz band will restart after prelims Wed lunchtime room G01    Ms Clegg 
    
S2-6 Engage Careers Event:   Don’t forget to sign up for this information-packed Event. Held on 

25th February at the Braid Hills Hotel from 6.30-8pm. You will have an opportunity to talk to 
professionals from a wide range of fields about how they got to where they are. What did they 
study? What was their first job? Did they always know they wanted to be an actor? Tickets 
available at https://boroughmuir-engage-250220.eventbrite.com/                    Ms Paterson   

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://boroughmuir-engage-250220.eventbrite.com/


S1-4 Rugby Camps:   Boroughmuir Academy are running performance camps over the February 
holidays from Monday 10th to Wednesday 13th February.  The focus of the camps will be to 
help players understand performance behaviours and continue their tactical & technical skill 
development.  Please see the poster on the Active Schools noticeboard for more details and  
how to book.               Mr Segall 
        

 
S5-6 Holland Hockey Tour:   Can all girls attending the Holland Hockey Tour please come to a 

meeting in the PE classroom at the start of lunch today. 
Attendance is important.                       Ms Forbes 

 
S3-6 Volunteers:   We are looking for 5 volunteers from either S3 OR Senior Practical Cookery 

Students to set up and serve at Boroughmuir’s’ Burns Night celebrations on February the 6th. 
Please see Miss Mitchelmore for more information                          Ms Mitchelmore 

 
 

S2-3 Activity Week Bushcraft:   The following students should attend an important meeting in 
room 3.17 at break time (10:35) on Tuesday (28th).  
Joshua Duncan 2H1, Nicola Harper 2L2, 3Jessica McInnes 2m2, Aalim Somalya 2V2, Arul 
Harshini 2W1, Max Fowler 3L2, Erik Bell 2L2, Ama Black 3M1, Emily Smith 3L2, 
Yazi Murray 3L2                                              Mr Hamilton 
 

 
S1-2  Netball:   Training will start back on the 28th Jan.                                        Ms Lockhart 
 
 
 
S1-2 Programming Club:   Programming club is back to normal this week with the S6’s hosting a 

session coding using a micro: bit.   
If you want to learn how to program a micro: bit to play games etc. come along to room 2.08 at 
lunchtime on Tuesdays.  New members welcome                    Ms Dighton 


